DEPARTMENT LETTERHEAD

June X, 2021

To: Contractors, Vendors, and Grantees

Re:  Potential Temporary Suspension of State Contract Performance

We are writing because your organization has a relationship with this agency either under a current contract with an expiration date after June 30, 2021, or a new contract that becomes effective on or after July 1, 2021.

As you may know, the Minnesota State Legislature adjourned May 17, 2021, without appropriating money to fund the operations of state government for the fiscal year that begins July 1, 2021. 

 Although we believe there will be a successful and timely resolution to budget negotiations, due to the uncertainty at this time, we must advise all contractors, vendors, and grantees that in the absence of legislatively authorized appropriations as of July 1, 2021, all work activity under our contracts must be suspended as of 11:59 p.m. on June 30, 2021, unless the contractor is specifically told otherwise. Payments required of this agency under those contracts will be suspended.

We will keep you informed of progress regarding legislative authorization of appropriations, and we will issue public notices when budgets are approved, and contract performance may be resumed.  We suggest that you monitor state websites, bulletins, and media publications for further information.

Sincerely,

